## Sasha Linker

From: Robb, Denise M <

Sent: Thursday, October 17, 2019 7:01 AM

To: CommAsst

**Subject:** Case #15/003. Susan Shelley

**Importance:** High

Dear FPPC,

I am writing in strong support of former candidate Susan Shelley. I realize you are planning to issue a hefty fine for her turning in late paperwork. I want to vouch for her character and honesty.

Susan Shelley has spoken to the students here at Pierce College every single year for many years. I have representatives from all the political parties speak to my 250 plus students every semester so they can learn more about civics and become engaged.

She does this without way (I provide a sandwich and soda). I have run for office and I know that for first-time candidates such as Ms. Shelley, the paperwork is immense and daunting. It is very difficult to comply with all the rules and regulations, especially if you don't have the money to hire a professional Treasurer as some of the well-funded candidates do. Please do not cause this severe hardship to Ms. Shelley and forgive it for what it is, a new candidate's errors in grappling with a complicated system.

Thank you for your time.

Sincerely,

**Denise Robb** 

## Denise Munro Robb, Ph.D.\*

and Joshua's Mommy

\*for identification purposes only